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Appeal of Erandi Lindsey to an e-mail from the Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) dated 5/13/2020
regarding a Septic System at 2108 SKYWAY DRIVE.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Erandi Lindsey to an e-mail from the Department of Safety and
Inspections (DSI) dated 5/13/2020 regarding a septic system at 2108 Skyway Drive, the Legislative Hearing
Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant a 25 ft variance of the 75
ft setback requirement for separation of the septic tank and well; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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